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May   19,   2021    
  
  

To   Whom   It   May   Concern,   
  

I   am   pleased   to   write   a   letter   of   recommendation   for   Ms.   Andrea   Kuchta,   who   I   have   
worked   alongside   as   a   third   grade   teacher.   She   has   been   a   third   grade   teacher   for   the   
last   two   years   and   has   made   a   difference   in   the   life   of   each   student   that   has   entered   her   
classroom.   
  

During   her   first   year   of   teaching,   she   was   faced   with   many   challenges   in   her   diverse   
classroom.   While   balancing   her   first   year   of   teaching   and   a   growing,   diverse   classroom,   
Andrea   remained   positive   and   continued   to   provide   her   students   with   a   quality,   
hands-on   education.     
  

She   is   organized   and   well-prepared   for   each   school   day.   Andrea   sets   high   learning   
standards   and   expectations   for   her   students.     
  

Andrea   goes   above   and   beyond   for   each   lesson   she   plans.   She   is   passionate   about   
hands-on   learning   and   meeting   the   individual   and   unique   needs   of   each   student.   She   
differentiates   each   lesson   and   ensures   that   her   students   are   able   to   access   the   content   
in   a   way   that   best   suits   them.   
  

Andrea   establishes   positive   relationships   with   her   students,   colleagues   and   
administrators.   She   has   excellent   written   and   verbal   communication   skills.   She   
collaborates   frequently   with   her   colleagues   and   administrators.   She   plans   weekly   with   
her   grade   level   team   and   meets   with   the   principal   each   week   to   discuss   grade   level   
concerns.     
  

Her   passion   for   teaching   and   positive   attitude   make   her   an   asset   to   any   school   district   
she   joins.     
  

Please   feel   free   to   contact   me   if   you   have   any   questions.     
  
  
  

Sincerely,   
  

Jenna   George  
M.   Ed.     
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